MINUTES OF TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

March 21, 2001

A special meeting of the Greenville Town Council was called to select and approve the contract for water pipe replacement project at Stiller Road. Town Council President Ted Miller and Council Members Mike Receveur, Ray Gibson and David Matthews attended. Also in attendance was Water Board superintendent Gary Getrost and legal council Jonathan Leachman.

Several bids were received and were reviewed by Gary Getrost. The lowest bid was made by Reschar Construction represented by Joe Reschar for \$72,900. Mike Receveur made the motion that this bid be chosen and David Matthews seconded the motion. All members voted in favor of the bid and the motion carried.

Mike Receveur made a motion that the meeting be adjourned and Ray Gibson seconded. No further business coming before the Council, the meeting was adjourned.

Presiding Officer

ATTEST:

Acting Clerk of the Council

Atch: Copy of Bid Form Received from Reschar Construction